St. Peter's Primary School



Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY Tel: 01885 483237 Email: admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk

Dear Families,

We are very excited to announce that we have planned a visit to Wicton Farm, Bromyard for our Year 3 children on Tuesday 10th December. This is a great opportunity to visit a local, working farm. There will also be opportunities to meet cows and calves, learn about what they eat and learn about what food is made on the farm. The children will also have the opportunity to make their own milkshake. These learning opportunities will support our learning in Science about different animals, their lifestyles and nutrition.

Children will need to wear warm, old trousers such as jogging bottoms, which may get muddy, along with their usual school top and jumper/cardigan. They will need to bring a pair of wellies or walking boots in a plastic bag to change into and MUST have a warm waterproof coat. Please note that if your child has worn their shoes on a different farm in the past, they will be provided with a pair from Wicton Farm due to biosecurity. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and 2 drinks for the day.

We will be leaving school at 9.45am and returning to school by 2.30pm, traffic dependent, for pick up at 15:20 as usual. Please return the reply slip below to confirm you would like your child to take part in the trip.

Many thanks,	
Miss Boddice	
Year 3 visit to Wicton Farm, Tuesday 10th December 2024. Please delet	te as appropriate:
I would like/not like my child to go on the trip to Wicton Farm.	
Child's name	
Emergency contact name	
Emergency contact number	









